
 

TERM DATES 2025 
 

Term 1 2025 will 
commence on    
Monday 3rd  

February 
And finish  

Saturday 12th April 
 

REGISTRATIONS 
WILL OPEN SHORTLY 

 
Please keep an eye 

out for your PRIORITY 
email link. 

Registrations for 
Term 1 2025 will 

open to our current 
members on  

 
Monday 9th  

December 2024 
 

In the new year we 
will open all            

registrations to our 
waiting list and new 

enrolments 
 

A reminder that you 
need to re register 

your child each term, 
the term does not   
automatically roll 

over.  
 

Thank You 
 

 
 
 

 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

We still have a lot of Christmas Raffle Ticket Sheets Out. 
Can all sheets and money be back by Saturday 7th of December.  

The raffle will be drawn Monday 11th December. Good Luck! 
The winners will be notified by phone and posted on our Facebook 

Page. We thank you for your continue support to our club. 
 

WAITARA CHRISTMAS PARADE 
 

Waitara Christmas Parade—Saturday 14th December 
Our club will be entering again this year. 

 This year Waitara Alive will be running this event. 
We would like to thank Charlotte Maxner for organising the clubs 

float and doing a lot of work at home. You are awesome!  
Please meet us at Waitara Memorial Hall at 8:45-9am to help       
decorate the float. Out theme for our Float is “THE GRINCH” 

 
This year we would like the kids to please wear green and red   

clothing or alternatively they are more than 
welcome to dress up as any characters from 
THE GRINCH and if you are up for a challenge 
we would love to see some amazing Whoville 

hair like the photo. Please no Santa hats or 
antlers. 

 
 



ONLINE PAYMENTS  
We are still receiving 

payments with no name 
or reference. For us to          

allocate the payment to 
the correct athlete we 

need ALL online        
payments to have a          
reference with Child 
Name and Invoice 

Number. Thank You.  

FRIENDLY MANAGER 
You all have your own 

Friendly Manager     
Profile. This is where 

you can log on and view 
your fees, balance, 

events and how to re 
register each term. 

LOST PROPERTY 
Come and check if you have left something behind at the club.  
Everything will be kept until the end of the term, anything left 

will be donated to hospice. 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
• Competitive Squad Competition Prize Giving—Show Case—

Sunday 1st December 10am 
 

• Gymnastics Waitara Merchandise from Game Changer ready 
for collection—Monday 9th December 

 
• Raffle Books Due — Saturday 7th December 

 
• Christmas Raffle Drawn — Monday 9th December. Winners 

will be notified by phone and we will post on our Facebook 
Page 
 

• GFA Prize Giving—will be during your last session for the 
year, starting the week of December the 9th 

THE STAURDAY CLASS—PRIZE GIVING WILL BE SATURDAY 
7TH DECEMBER DUE TO THE CHRISTMAS PARADE 

 
• Waitara Christmas Parade—Saturday 14th December 

(Please meet at Waitara Memorial Hall at 8:45—9am) 
 

Thank you to our members, staff, volunteers, committee 
and community for another great year. 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS  

 

Thank you from the team @  

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

 

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

17 PRINCESS STREET 

WAITARA 4320 

Ph: 06 754 8292 

W:www.gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Hayley Jury - Centre Manager and              

Senior Coach 

Ph: 027 867 1806 

E: hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Shirley Baker - Project Manager and        

Head Coach 

Ph: 027 495 2020 

E: shirley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Kelly Richards - GFA Lead Coach 

Ph: 027 778 4488 

E: gymforall@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

FACEBOOK–  

Gymnastics Waitara 

INSTAGRAM–  

gymnastics_waitara 


